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Monday 24th June 2024 
 
Year 6 ‘Aladdin Trouble’ Performance – Tickets, Dressing Up & Props 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 Children, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you about the upcoming Year 6 
performance of ‘Aladdin Trouble’, which promises to be an exciting and memorable event for 
everyone involved. The performance is scheduled to take place on the evening of Thursday, 11th 
July from 6:00pm to 7:15pm. Doors will open from 5:30pm where refreshments will be available to 
purchase from Friends Of Orchard Head. We kindly request that you mark the performance date in 
your calendar. A maximum of four tickets per child is permitted for this event and these will be 
printed and sent home with your child. 
 
To enhance the experience for our young actors and make the performance truly immersive, we 
kindly request your support in helping your child dress up as the character or role they have been 
selected for during rehearsals. This will allow them to fully embody their character and contribute to 
the overall success of the production. 
 
We understand that arranging costumes and props can sometimes be challenging, but we encourage 
you to get creative with whatever resources you have at home. Simple and homemade costumes are 
not only cost-effective but can foster a sense of pride and personal investment in the performance – 
we feel it's the effort and enthusiasm that count the most. 
 
If your child has been assigned a specific character prop, we kindly request that you help them 
acquire or create it, if possible. Props play a vital role in bringing the story to life and having them 
will greatly enhance the authenticity of the performance. Please ensure that any props are safe and 
easily manageable for your child to carry on stage. We are confident that with your support, our 
Year 6 pupils will deliver a great rendition of ‘Aladdin Trouble’. 
 
Thank you once again for your cooperation and dedication. If you have any further questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us via the school telephone number. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 6 Team 
Mr Reynolds and Miss Leyland-Brown 
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